
Public Inquiry into Application for Planning Permission - new school, Les Quennevais  
 

Inspector's Preliminary Note 
 
I am putting this note on the inquiry website for the information of all interested 
parties.  At the time of writing (late October 2016) I do not know which bodies or 
individuals may wish to take part in the inquiry, whether participants intend to be 
represented by advocates, how many witnesses may give evidence, or what topics may 
be covered. 
 
It would help me to have early information on the above matters.  All interested parties 
are therefore asked to send details, including time estimates wherever feasible, by email 
to the Programme Officer Mrs Christine Self (ac.self@blueyonder.co.uk) as soon as 
possible. 
 
I hope to prepare a provisional timetable for the inquiry after I receive statements of 
case (the closing date for which is subject to separate public notice).  At that stage I also 
intend to issue guidance about the submission of proofs of evidence and other 
documents., but all those who may be involved are asked to note now that the 
submission of proofs is likely to be required at least 14 days before the start of the 
inquiry. 
 
As an alternative to appearing at the inquiry, any interested person or organisation may 
submit written representations through the Programme Officer, preferably also by 
email.  
 
Graham Self 
Inspector 
29 October 2016. 
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